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Senator Pfaff and Representatives Doyle, Billings, Johnson to Host State Budget Listening 

Sessions throughout the Coulee Region 
 

Madison, Wis - State Senator Brad Pfaff (D - Onalaska), alongside Representatives Steve Doyle (D - Onalaska), Jill 

Billings (D - La Crosse), and Tara Johnson (D - Town of Shelby), will hold a series of listening sessions throughout the 

Coulee Region on the Wisconsin State Budget. The legislators issued a joint statement encouraging their constituents to 

attend a budget listening session: 

 

“We look forward to hearing from our constituents about issues impacting their everyday lives and their pocketbooks. Our 

state budget should reflect the priorities of Wisconsinites, so we encourage every person to share their thoughts with us.” 

 

Sen. Pfaff & Rep. Billings 

Friday, April 4 @ 2:30pm 

Ginny's Cupboard 

127 N Water St, Sparta, WI 54656 

 

Sen. Pfaff & Rep. Johnson  

Monday, April 7 @ 5:00pm 

Westby Community Center at Bekkum Memorial Library 

206 N Main St, Westby, WI 54667 

 

Sen. Pfaff & Rep. Doyle 

Friday, April 11 @ 3:30pm  

Onalaska Public Library 

741 Oak Ave S, Onalaska, WI 54650 

 

Sen. Pfaff & Rep. Billings  

Monday, April 14 @ 4:00pm 

La Crosse Public Library – Main Street Library  

800 Main St, La Crosse, WI 54601 

### 

 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse County, Vernon County, and parts of 

Monroe and Trempealeau County. 

 

mailto:sen.pfaff@legis.wi.gov

